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NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
The Aging/ADRC Advisory Committee will hold a regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, September 3, 
2025 at 1:00 pm. via teams or in person in conference room A/B at the Community Services Building, 221 
West Seminary Street, Richland Center, WI 53581.  
 

Agenda 
 

1. Call Meeting to Order at 1:00 pm 
2. Approval of Posting and Agenda    Action 
3. Approval of August 6, 2025 Meeting Minutes  Action 
4. Citizen Comments 
5. New committee member discussion 
6. Committee Education: Men’s Shed 
7. Program Update: Health Promotion  
8. ADRC Update    
9. ADRC Budget Review 
10. Budget implications from federal budget changes 
11. Caregiver Shortage discussion 
12. Advocacy for 2027:  
13. Reports from Aging and Disability Organizations  
14. Items for next meeting 
15. Schedule next Committee Meeting: October 1, 2025, 1:00 pm in person and Teams 
16. Adjourn               Action 

  
Respectfully, 
 
Roxanne Klubertanz-Gerber, CSW 
Roxanne Klubertanz-Gerber, CSW, Manager 
Aging & Disability Resource Center 
LB 
 
Copies to: ADRC/Aging Advisory Committee        County Board Chair    

Health and Human Services Director   County Clerk 
Courthouse Bulletin Board    Richland Observer  
Richland County Meal Sites    Jean Lynch, Bryn Ceman GWAAR 

 

Microsoft Teams   
Join the meeting now 
Meeting ID: 270 719 380 230 
Passcode: GV7wd6h4 
 

mailto:rchhs@co.richland.wi.us
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDEyY2Q5Y2YtNjM3Ny00MmY4LWI1M2ItNmIxZDg3MTJjZWZj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f6902031-a232-4077-8366-f46ac3bbc2ba%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229de117d5-843e-4a0d-86dc-2cd09a723a14%22%7d


Any person having a disability who wishes to attend or participate may request special accommodations in keeping with the American with 
Disabilities Act requirements.  Any request will be kept confidential. 

 
 
 


